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1540 KC.

October 1, 1965

Mr, John N, Sampson

90 Pearl Street

New Providence, New Jersey, 07974
Dear Mr, Sampson:

This will confirm your reception report of 3tation WPTS
on Wednesday, September 29th.

Thanking you for your interest, and wishing you the best
of everything, we remain,

sincerely,

w‘t P. T- '-;o HADI(}

Edward Koytek
Chief Engineer
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